
28/09/2020 

MR David ONeill 
31 / 2A Campbell PDE 
Manly Vale NSW 2093 
david.oneill@live.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1097 - 0 Campbell Parade MANLY VALE NSW 2093

I'm against this proposal as it will increase to the already high traffic numbers and affect safety, 
create more parking issues, damage to property, noise and the general disruption to our peace 
and quiet at night. 

Sent: 28/09/2020 4:26:12 PM
Subject: Online Submission


